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Credit union board 
members play a 
vital role in the 
operation of our 
financial cooperative. 
Our credit union 
is a democratically 
controlled financial 
cooperative with 
member-owners. 

The credit union 
difference of one member, one vote in the 
election process of our board of directors, 
and in directing the overall operation of 
your credit union keeps the credit union 
under the control of its membership.

Our not-for-profit financial cooperative 
has a 9 member board of directors with 
board members being elected from our 
membership at our Annual Business 
Meeting. Our next Annual Business 
Meeting will be held January 31st, 2019 
at our Warner Administrative Center 
conference room.

We will be electing 3 board members for 
3 year terms from our membership. Our 
board of directors has a monthly board 

meeting and several training opportunities 
throughout the year that board members 
are encouraged to participate in to stay 
ahead of the ever changing financial world.

We have a mandatory pre-board 
orientation meeting for those interested 
in becoming a board member to learn 
about board duties, expectations, and 
responsibilities. This will be held on 
Tuesday, September 11th, 2018 at 5:00 
pm at our Warner Administrative Center 
in Lewiston. This will help you decide if 
serving on our board is of interest to you. 
If you participate in the orientation and 
then decide that serving on our board is 
what you would like to do, your name will 
be forwarded to our board nominating 
committee as a potential board candidate.

Now is a great time for members interested 
in serving on the board and becoming part 

of our board election process to become 
involved. The Nominating Committee 
deadline for potential board candidates is 
Friday, August 31st, 2018. 

If you would like to be considered for 
nomination as a board member candidate 
please contact the credit union in writing.

Please address your letter to:

Nominating Committee Chair
Potlatch No.1 Federal Credit Union

PO Box 897
Lewiston, Idaho 83501

We encourage you to consider being a 
candidate for our board of directors.

Sincerely,

Chris Loseth 
President & CEO

Chris Loseth 
President & CEO

OUR CREDIT UNION IS A 
DEMOCRATICALLY CONTROLLED 
FINANCIAL COOPERATIVE WITH

MEMBER-OWNERS.  

Board Candidate Nominee Deadline
Friday, August 31, 2018
Submit your biography in writing to P1FCU for 
consideration.

Branch Closure - Labor Day
Monday, September 3, 2018
All branches of P1FCU will be closed in 
observance of Labor Day. 

More “Shebang” for Your Buck in Culdesac! 
After months of hard work, our new Culdesac branch opened their doors on May 29th. 

The new branch, located just down the road from the previous location, now features an 

ATM and a drive-thru, as well as private office space and much more. We had our official 

grand opening on June 9th during Shebang Days. We also got 1st place in the parade!  

Although it turned out to be rainy that day, it didn’t deter our members from taking a 

tour of the new branch.  We hope our members enjoy everything our new branch has 

to offer!
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BRANCH LOCATIONS
Bonners Ferry 
6673 Main St 
Bonners Ferry, ID 83805

Clarkston 
1301 Highland Ave  
Clarkston, WA 99403

Clarkston Inside Walmart 
306 Fifth St 
Clarkston, WA 99403

Culdesac 
806 Phinney St. 
Culdesac, ID 83524

Grangeville 
908 West Main St 
Grangeville, ID 83530

Hayden  
200 W Honeysuckle  
Hayden, ID 83835

Lewiston Orchards 
1015 Warner Ave 
Lewiston, ID 83501

Lewiston Southway 
654 Southway Ave 
Lewiston, ID 83501

Mortgage and Business Services  
& Administration Center 
1025 Warner Ave 
Lewiston, ID 83501

Moscow 
828 W Pullman Rd 
Moscow, ID 83843

Orofino 
1167 Michigan Ave 
Orofino, ID 83544

Ponderay 
476864 Highway 95 N Suite D 
Ponderay, ID 83852

Post Falls 
3031 E Mullan Ave 
Post Falls, ID 83854

Post Falls Lending Center 
3095 E Mullan Ave Suite 500 
Post Falls, ID 83854

Pullman Inside Walmart 
1690 SE Harvest Dr 
Pullman, WA 99163

St. Maries  
101 E College Ave 
St. Maries, ID 83861

30,000 SURCHARGE FREE 
ATM’S NATIONWIDE

5,000 LOCATIONS 
NATIONWIDE

CO-OPCREDITUNIONS.ORG/LOCATOR

3/31/2017 3/31/2018 % INCREASE

SHARES $855,761,346 $931,391,415 8.8%

LOANS $775,645,763 $902,700,763 16.4%

TOTAL ASSETS $948,029,314 $1,031,969,297 8.9%

MEMBERS 80,769 85,295 5.6%

P1FCU Scholarship Program
At P1FCU, investing in the communities we serve is our primary mission. One of the best 

ways to invest in these communities is through involvement with  our youth and their 

education. For the Classes of 2018, we were happy to give ten $1,000 awards to high 

school seniors. Congratulations to the following graduates: Brian Lawrence – Kendrick 

High School; Colton Ball – Asotin High School; Garrett Thompson – Potlatch High School; 

Hannah Latella – Clarkston High School; Jenna Stubbers – Moscow High School; Justin 

Smith – Clarkston High School; Malayna Hambly – Highland High School; Paige Pence – 

North Idaho STEM Charter Academy; RaeAnn Kirk – Lewiston High School; Virginia Monk 

– Genesee High School

You’re the Key to Our Success
Employee of the Quarter 1st Quarter 2018

Employee of the Quarter nominees are recognized by fellow staff members for outstanding 

work, and a committee awards one winner each quarter. These employees are passionate 

about making the credit union a better place for members and staff.  Kelly Hunt has been 

with P1FCU for over eleven years, and is the Community Relationship Specialist. She 

goes above and beyond to ensure P1FCU is represented at many local events; plus, she 

makes it fun!  Her nominator said that “Kelly’s upbeat personality is completely infectious.” 

Congratulations, Kelly, on everything you do with P1FCU!

Winner Kelly Hunt with the rest of our First Quarter Nominees 

2017 Employee of the Year Holli Casto with 
President and CEO Chris Loseth

Employee of the Year 2017

Holli Casto was honored with the 2017 

Employee of the Year award at P1FCU’s 

February all-staff meeting. Holli is our Sr. 

Training & Development Specialist and 

provides training to all new employees. She 

has been with P1FCU for over seven years. 

Her nominators say that “right from the first 

day of hire she makes you feel welcomed 

and part of the team.” Great job Holli! We’re 

thankful for all you’ve done and continue to 

do to make P1FCU a wonderful place.


